
1

Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 7:26 AM
To: Ruth, Amy; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Ryan Mann
Cc: McSpadden, Wes; Littrell, Kyle; Baker, Adrian; Foust, Bryan
Subject: RE: Initial C-141 - Goldenchild 6 State SWD 1 (30-015-41846) release 4-26-19

[EXT] Initial C-141 - Goldenchild 6 State SWD 1 (30-015-41846) release 4-26-19 
 
 
All, 
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5421. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
811 S First St. Artesia 
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 

From: Ruth, Amy <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 2:46 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; 
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Ryan Mann <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Cc: McSpadden, Wes <Wes_McSpadden@xtoenergy.com>; Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Baker, Adrian 
<Adrian_Baker@xtoenergy.com>; Foust, Bryan <Bryan_Foust@xtoenergy.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Initial C-141 - Goldenchild 6 State SWD 1 (30-015-41846) release 4-26-19 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Attached is the initial form C-141 detailing the fluid release event at the referenced facility.  Please feel free to call with 
any questions or concerns.  Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Amy C. Ruth 
Permian Business Unit 
Environmental Coordinator 
3104 E. Greene Street | Carlsbad, NM 88220 | M: 432.661.0571 | O: 575.689.3380 
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This document may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable 
law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution or 
action on/of the contents of this document is prohibited. 
 
 
 

From: Littrell, Kyle  
Sent: Saturday, April 27, 2019 8:04 AM 
To: Mike Bratcher; Rob Hamlet; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan 
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; McSpadden, Wes; Fuentes, Frank; Foust, Bryan; Baker, Adrian; Ruth, Amy 
Subject: Release Notification - Goldenchild CTB (API for Goldenchild 6 State SWD No. 001 30-015-41846) 4-26-19 
 
Good Morning, 
 
This is sent as notification of a release of fluids at the referenced facility in an amount greater than 25 barrels.  The 
release occurred yesterday afternoon.  The source of release has been stopped and the impacted area has been 
secured.  There were no free standing fluids to recover.  Details will be provided with an initial form C-141.  Please call 
with any questions or concerns.  Thanks.  --Kyle 
 
 
Kyle Littrell 
Safety, Health & Environmental Supervisor 
Permian Business Unit 
 
XTO Energy Inc. 
6401 N. Holiday Hill Dr. 
Midland, Tx 79707 
Phone:(432)-221-7331  
Mobile:(970)-317-1867 
kyle_littrell@xtoenergy.com 
  

 


